Bartlett’s Birthday Books

We are very excited to share with you Bartlett’s Birthday Book program.  This year we are going to continue with our book sharing program in place of birthday treats/snacks.  In an effort to constantly build our school library students are encouraged to donate or bring a book of their choice on their birthday.  Students’ will celebrate by sharing their book with their class or simply add it to a special shelf for viewing in the school library.  Donated books will receive a special label and be kept in the school library.  If your child simply wants to share a book, it can be returned home the same day or premiered in the library for a week and then sent home. We are hoping that this venture will help us to continue our focus on instruction and student success.  Additionally, it allows all our students, including those with medical restrictions and allergies, to participate in classroom birthday celebrations.  

With the policy, no birthday treats or snacks should be brought or sent in.  If these items are brought to school they will be returned home with your student.

Know that we do strive to make your child’s birthday a special day.  In addition to classroom specific recognition, each child will receive a Birthday “Spirit Stick” (pictured below) for their key chain collection.  
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We are incredibly excited about the wonderful books you will help us share throughout the year with Bartlett’s Birthday Books.  Thank you for your help and support.  We truly appreciate it!
*Please note that there will be other events and classroom parties where we would love your help with treats and snacks.  Please look for these opportunities coming home from your classroom teacher.   
